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We recently relocated from Central Point Or. 

The reason for relocation was a hemp/marijuana operation had moved in across the 

street from our home of 32 years. The operation was ran by Chinese. Everything 

needed for the operation was shipped from China and delivered in  large shipping 

containers. The laborers were Chinese from Vancouver BC and Los Angles. The 

operation is on EFU land. They erected processing facilities that covered 

approximately 3 acres. Additionally parking and maneuvering areas covered 

approximately 4 Ac. Previously this had been an alfalfa field. The property has 

several empty shipping containers, trucks, equipment that had removed from the 

processing buildings. There are 2 trailers that are utilized for living quarters. This 

operation has decreased the value of adjoining properties. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Patterson 


